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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
I hope you have been enjoying the beautiful weather we have had 
this week. The children and staff have made the most it by taking 
some of their learning outside. Under the shade of the trees, 
Reception and Year 5 children have been making kites in outdoor 
learning and English/ Drama lessons in the outdoors, have taken on 
a completely different perspective with all the extra available space 
to rehearse their performances.  
 
This week Reception class took delivery of ten eggs, which they 
have been watching hatch into beautiful chicks and the whole 
school were treated to a performance of the classic novel  
’Oliver Twist’ by M&M productions, which went down a storm.  
 
Two of our children treated their class and some of the staff to a 
beautiful rendition of a piece of music and lyrics which they created 
as part of their RE lesson about the Gifts of The Holy Spirit. Well 
done girls, it was truly beautiful. 
 
Happy Fathers’ Day! 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Thank you to everyone who 

supported the PTFA’s ‘Pop-Up’ 

Fathers’ Day Shop. We had great fun 

selecting our gifts. 

Hot, Hot, Hot! 

As temperatures soared this week, the 

children enjoyed a delicious ice-lolly to 

help keep them cool.                            

Please remember to send your child into 

school with a sunhat and                       

apply sun cream and                                

send them in with some,                     

which they can re-apply. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Term Dates 

Celebrating Our Learning 

Term Ends 

Thursday 21st July 

Upcoming Events 

Sports day 

Wednesday 22nd June 

KS1 9.15-10.15 

KS2 10.30-11.30 

Bags 2 School PTFA Fundraiser 

Bags of clothing can be brought 

into school anytime until 9am 

22nd June 

29th June – 1st July  

Year 6 Residential 

Alton Castle 

 

 

Egg-citing Learning In Reception 

Oliver Twist 

 

Fathers’ Day Pop Up Shop 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

After taking delivery of the eggs on Monday, the children in Reception didn’t 

have to wait long for the eggs to start wobbling and the shells begin to 

crack, before the emergence of the chicks. The children have been enjoying 

learning about life-cycles and how to care for animals, as well as providing a 

whole host of literacy and numeracy opportunities.  

 

 

 

 

The classic tale of Oliver Twist was brought to life this week 

at St. Mary’s by the M&M Production Company, as the 

children were transported back to the Victorian era and 

relived the tale of Oliver Twist, an infant placed in an 

orphanage, who finds his way to London and meets up with 

the ‘Artful Dodger’. The children thoroughly enjoyed the 

production, and we look forward to welcoming the company 

back to our school next academic year  

Canopic jars, 

designed and 

painted by Year 

5 as part of 

their Egyptian 

Topic. 

Showing off the 

first batch of 

strawberries 

from our school 

garden. They 

were delicious. 


